

# ST. ELIZABETH REGIONAL SCHOOL "NEWS" DECEMBER 2018

## FROM THE LUNCHROOM

January lunch orders will be sent home Wednesday, December 5<sup>th</sup> due to the holiday schedule. Please return as soon as possible before the Christmas holiday.

#### **CHRISTMAS CONCERT**

Saint Elizabeth of Hungary Church will hold a Christmas Concert in the church on Sunday, December 9 at 5 PM. Following is the Parish Appreciation Dinner at 6 PM. All church and school volunteers are invited to

attend. Please call the rectory office at 610-266-0695 or school office at 610-264-0143 by December 7, to make your reservations.

### CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

Come join us at Saint Elizabeth Church on <u>Thursday</u>, <u>December 13<sup>th</sup> at 6:30 PM for our annual Christmas Program</u>. All are welcome to attend.

*Advent Giving Tree* – will be in the vestibule of St. Elizabeth of Hungary Church. Please choose a gift tag from the tree, purchase the needed item and bring the unwrapped gift to church by **Monday**, **December 17**<sup>o</sup> Donations will be given to Mary's Shelter and Catholic Charities.

<u>December 9 –</u> We will be selling poinsettias from 8:30 – 11:30 AM during the parish breakfast and afterwards you can have dessert with our favorite puppy, Dusty! RSVP to the Parish office <u>at 610-266-0695 or dirreled @sercc.org.</u>

<u>December 14</u> – Christmas Caroling at Lehigh Valley Zoo – 6:00 to 8:00 PM

#### HOLIDAY SCHEDULE and SCHOOL CLOSURE

Friday, December 7 Noon Dismissal Friday, December 21 Noon Dismissal Mon-Friday-Dec 24-31 School Closed Tuesday, January 1 School Closed

Classes resume on Wednesday, January 2, 2019

#### STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS

Thank you for your generous donations and participation in our recent dress down days and pretzel sale. We were able to donate \$200 to the Whitehall-Coplay Hunger Initiative, Snack Pack Pals Program and our "Twin Day" contributions for Catholic Charities, Hurricane Relief Fund totaled \$160. On Wednesday, November 14 students and faculty were treated to a Philly Soft Pretzel in celebration of Saint Elizabeth of Hungary's Feast Day!

December 21 \*\* there will be a FREE "Green and Red" dress down day!

Grade 8 – Will be selling Candy Cane Grams. The cost is 50 cents. More information will follow.

Congratulations to our student cup-stackers and Mrs. Perun who helped break the Guinness World Book of Records! 624,390 stackers from 2,833 schools and organizations from 25 countries took part on November 8, 2018 in the cup-stacking event!

# ST. MARY'S NEWS

Brreakfast was moved from November 25 to December 2 and will be held from 8:30 AM to 12 Noon. Adults \$10 and children 7 years and under \$6.

May the peace of Jesus be with you.



Merry Christmas to All from the faculty & Staff at Saint Elizabeth Regional School